Egyptian closes permanently

Financial problems have forced the permanent closure of
the Egyptian Theatre, 135 N. Second St. Owner of the
theatre, Doug Glendening of Dundee, has said the only way
the theatre would reopen would be if another person bought
it from him. The theatre was closed Friday by city officials
after its water was shut off because of an overdue $3,800
water bill. The theatre also has a $6,000 outstanding heating
bill from earlier this year. Glendemng, owner of Dollaro- -

deon Theatres purchased the Egyptlan in April 1976.
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